									October 18, 2024
Dear Doyle Students, Parents/Guardians,

[image: ]On Monday, November 11th at 9:0o AM, our school will have an assembly to celebrate Veterans Day and honor U.S. Veterans.   If you have any family members who have served or are currently serving in the Armed Forces, we would like to invite them to this special event.  We would be honored to recognize them for their dedication to our country. Our celebration will take place from 9:00-10:30am, it includes an assembly, followed by donuts and coffee.  If you have a veteran family member who can attend, we would appreciate a reply below, no later than Monday, November 1st.  Please return the RSVP to your child’s homeroom teacher.  
[bookmark: _Int_NhO62ytc]**We are able to host a maximum of 30 veterans this year. **

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PLEASE RETURN THIS REPLY BELOW TO THE 
SCHOOL BY NOVEMBER 1st for Veterans attending.

Honoring U.S. Veterans on Monday, November 11th  

Name of Student(s): __________________________________
Teacher’s Name(s)___________________________________
Name of special Veteran Attending, military branch, service dates, and relationship to student: (This will be shared at the assembly.) ________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________
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